Ref. No. MCHI/PRES/18-19/094
December 21, 2018
To,

Shri Rajinder Kumar, 
Director, PMO,

South Block,
Raisina Hills, 
New Delhi – 110 001.

Sub:
Request for Issuing of the final CRZ Notification 2018 

Dear Sir, 
We take this opportunity to thank you for your valuable time during our meeting held on 4th December 18, 2018 duly represented from our side by Shri Rajni Ajmera, Shri Vyomesh Shah and Shri Regenald Sinclair, with regards to the Suggestion/ Objections on Draft CRZ rules notification issued on 18th April 2018.

1. 
We have also attached a copy of the detailed Suggestions made by us, directly edited in the draft notification, along with this letter for your ready reference. 

2. 
Sir, it may kindly be brought to your notice that while making suggestions under Point 10.3 of the draft notification for CRZ areas falling within Municipal Limits of the Greater Mumbai, we had suggested that “such open spaces as indicated in development plans, and occupied by slums as on 19/02/1991, within CRZ II and CRZ III shall be developed as per the regulations prevailing on the date of approval.” It is our earnest request that this suggestion be taken seriously and accorded approval, as while this would help serve a great social cause, it would help create a good quantum of affordable housing in line with our Hon’ble PM’s dream of Housing For All By 2022.  
3. 
Sir, it may kindly be noted that the Suggestions/Objections period of the subject notification is long over, in view of which it’s our humble submission that you may kindly expedite the CRZ notification without any further delay.

4. 
In Addition to the above CREDAI-MCHI Navi Mumbai Chapter has earnestly request the following points to be brought to your notice:

1) The CZMP Map of Navi Mumbai has not been finalized and is long overdue.
2) The GR defining CRZ limit of 50 mtrs or width of Creek whichever is less has not yet been implemented.

3) 130 Buildings with CC that applied for occupancy have not been granted the same for the last many years, pending CRZ notification. Requesting you to kindly look into specific matter and guide the appropriate authority to grant O.C on merit.
CREDAI-MCHI request you to kindly consider the above issues and look forward to have an early resolution to the same.
Thanking you, 
Yours Sincerely,
For CREDAI-MCHI
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Nayan A. Shah
   Bandish Ajmera
           Sanjiv S. Chaudhary MRICS  

President 

   Hon. Secretary
           CREDAI-MCHI Secretariat

